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Comments: I strongly oppose this development plan for Holland Lake Lodge. This development is not compatible

with the pristine area and will significantly disrupt wildlife habitat and corridors, not to mention causing light,

noise, and environmental pollution. The "aging" structures at the Lodge are historical structures and should be

preserved, not removed. This is a very very very bad idea for Montana and all that we love about this state and

the Swan Valley. 


